
 

 
NOTICE FOR EXTENSION OF CLOSING DATE  

 
FOR 

 
CFP 23-323-GRA - CAPACITY BUILDING SUPPORT FOR MICRO, SMALL AND MEDIUM ENTERPRISES 

(MSMES) 
 

 
The Pacific Community (SPC) hereby gives notice that the closing date/submission deadline for Call for 
Proposal (CFP) 23-323-GRA - Capacity Building Support for Micro, Small and Medium Enterprises 
(MSMEs) is now extended.  The revised closing date/deadline for submission is on or before 29 
October 2023, 11.59pm Fiji time.  
  
 
The CFP documents can be accessed from the link provided below:  
 
https://www.spc.int/grants/23-323-2nd-call-capacity-building-support-for-micro-small-and-medium-
enterprises-msmes  
 
For further information, please contact the Division focal point on email: grants@spc.int. 
 
Date of amendment: 19/10/2023 
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